
Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 398-2504 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Maura E. Peterson 
Paralegal 
Regulatory Law  
 

 
 

Via E-mail and 
Overnight Delivery 

March 8, 2005 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7254 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-980312 
Amended Request for Approval form and replacement Page 1 of Amendment 
to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Covad 
Communications Company 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Attached please find Qwest’s Amended Request for Approval form and replacement page 1 to the 
Amendment for Enhanced Extended Loop (EEL).  We have received approval from Covad 
Communications Company via electronic correspondence to make the change on page 1.  Please feel 
free to contact me if you have any questions in this regard.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Maura E. Peterson 
 
MEP:mep 
Enclosures 
cc: Philynda Dillard (without enclosure) 
 Deborah Reynolds, WUTC (w/enc) 
            Gregory Diamond, Covad Communications Company (without enclosure) 



 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
Docket No. UT-980312 

 
I hereby certify that I have this day served this cover letter without the enclosed amendment upon all 
persons listed below who are parties of record in this proceeding, by United States Postal Service 
first class mail in accordance with WAC 480-07-150. 
 
 
 
Covad Communications Company 
Gregory Diamond 
7901 Lowry Boulevard 
Denver, CO 80230 
 
 

 

 
 
Dated at Seattle, Washington this ___ day of March, 2005. 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Maura E. Peterson 
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